
Dear Parents,  

Welcome to Pre-K 3! This is the year for our youngest learners to shine brightly in our 

classroom. It will be a year of magical wonder and amazing growth for your little star.  

I believe that communication is key to your child’s success and to a great 

parent/teacher relationship. I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions 

or concerns. Please understand that I may not be able to answer right away, but I will 

respond by the end of the school day. If it is something you need to speak with me 

about right away, you may call the office.  

Each week I will send home a brief newsletter to inform you of what’s happening in our 

class for the week. A folder will come home each day with your child’s work. If you need 

to send any paperwork or notes, you’ll use that folder. Every Tuesday there will be a 

white envelope containing any correspondence from the office. You are to send the 

white envelope back in the folder the next day.  

The first week of school, we will be getting to know one another and introduced to school 

rules. Our goal is to have your child love school while learning basic skills and concepts. 

Our class will participate in Religion, Language Arts, and Science activities appropriate 

for their age. My promise is that your child will learn something daily. Some days they will 

bring it home in their hands, some days in their heads and some days in their heart. A 

great deal of the “work” we will do is done through play and we concentrate on activities 

that promote development.  

I am looking forward to our Pre-K 3 adventure with your child and family.  

To many Happy Days,  

Mrs. Carolyn Wesolowski 


